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O F F I C E  O F  T H E  V I C A R  G E N E R A L  

 

Dear Gibault School Families, 

 

Effective Wednesday, August 24, 2022, Mr. Stephen Kidd has resigned his position as Principal 

of Gibault Catholic High School. We are grateful for the years of service that Mr. Kidd has given 

to Gibault, and wish him well in his future endeavors.  

 

Diocesan leaders will be working with stakeholders at Gibault toward the selection of the next 

principal. Rest assured that we will continue to focus on what is best for our students, their 

families, and the entire Gibault community.  

 

At this time, Mr. Montgomery will serve as the interim administrator at the building level and he 

will be supported by a number of Diocesan employees and offices. Mr. Montgomery is more 

than capable of serving in this capacity, and we are grateful to him for his willingness to do so.  

 

Finally, please pray for a successful and swift process, as well as for the entire school community 

during this transition. Let us all place our confident trust in God, and I assure you that you can 

also trust that everyone involved is committed to finding the best outcome for our students and 

the entire school community. 

 

     Gratefully Yours, 

 

 

   

 


